TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360/872284



Manor Road
Toddington
Bedfordshire
LU5 6AJ
e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

May 18th 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Survey and Plans for re-opening on June 1st

Thank you to everyone who completed our survey on Friday and Saturday.

Thank you to those who got in touch if they could not access the survey for any reason so we could call you today.

There are a remaining **7 Parents** across the school we really do a need a response from **AS SOON AS POSSIBLE** so please email, ring or come to the office tomorrow on your daily walk if you have had a call/email from us and not had a chance to get back to us today. Numbers are key to reducing risk for children, staff and Parents/Carers so please let us know your decisions. Thank you.

Numbers so far indicate there will be small teaching bubbles of 15 or under in place in

- Nursery (Ducklings)
- Year R (2 small bubbles)
- Year 1 (2 small bubbles)
- current Years 2,3,4 key worker children and a few additional key worker children (2 cross year group bubbles)

I am meeting with the teachers that are able to work in school from June 1st tomorrow (not all staff are available due to their own health needs and shielding responsibilities). We will then inform you about the 'teaching bubble' your child will be in and who will work with them once that is finalised, hopefully by Wednesday evening.

Taking into account the 7 families we need to hear back from we know we cannot offer additional places now the survey is completed within current staffing availability.

Learning Packs For the majority of the school who will not coming in from June 1st please be assured the other teachers not in school will lead on the learning packs for us from June 1st.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Spencer, Head teacher